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The meeting was called to order at 8:00am by Ana Pancine, Chair.  

Ana explained the rotating format of the monthly meetings (one meeting committee reports; next 

meeting presentations). She invited anyone who was new to add their name to the sign-in sheet. 

Introductions were made around the table. 

The minutes of the 8/5/15 was tabled to be approved in the September Meeting, due to 

presentations, motioned was done by Bob Mack and seconded by Barbara Alves, approved by 

unanimous vote to be review and approved in September. 

 

Ana explained that order of presentation was done based on the order of response and 

confirmation of attendance by each Mayoral candidate. She introduced the candidates present 

and provided everyone with the questions approved by the Board of Directors for the 

presentation. She explained that all questions were submitted to the candidates a head of time.   

The following candidates and the order of presentation was the following:   

Jim Donchess, Chris Williams, Mike Broderick 

Each candidate had an approximate time of 20-25 minutes and had to opportunity to share their 

vision and goals while answering the three following questions: 

How will you work with the state legislative delegation, executive councilor, and governor’s 

office to address and fix funding for the severe addiction situation, since it is a statewide problem 

across all economic groups? 

How do you plan to bring in more and better-paying jobs that pay enough for people to live in 

Nashua, one of the most expensive places to live in New Hampshire? 

How do you plan to work with the public and private sectors in efforts to create more housing or 

more financial support for already available housing that is affordable for our poorest citizens? 

Do to the amount of time spent for presentations, a brief announcement was done by Tom 

Doucette, in the updates on the crises respite center. Additional announcements were held until 

next meeting and motion to adjourn was done by Bob Mack and seconded by Sylvia Gale at 9:15 

am 
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